
 
 

  

 

 

 
 
 

Date: Thursday 2nd October 2025 
Ref: JCT/jlg 

 
 

 

   

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Re: Theatre Production commissioned by Southend Council 

On Thursday 13th November our Year 8 students will be watching a theatre production called ‘Prince Charming’ this has 

been commissioned from Southend Council for selected schools in the local area. This will be taking place in school 

time in the Sister Mary Stephens Hall. The content will include:  

• What healthy relationships look like. 

• How to recognise unhealthy behaviours. 

• Where to go for help and support if they need it. 
 

Drama allows for the safe exploration of sensitive topics such as healthy relationships. Feedback from previous years 
shows that students engage well with the production’s format, making the learning memorable and impactful. 
Students will follow on the session in their PSHE lessons. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to email via 
office@stbernards.southend.sch.uk  

 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs J Thomas                                                                                                                                                                                        

PSHE Coordinator  
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